
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

IT IS JUNE!!!!!! The end of the school year is upon us and believe it or not, Summer is just around the corner and while 

all 2300 students and 150 faculty members won’t be in the halls every day, the school will still be most active with 

Summer School classes for enrichment and remediation and Summer Camps for every possible sport and activity.  

 

Well before I jump to summer, I need to remind all of us that June still has many important events. First, Graduation 

activities are set for this coming weekend with our Graduation Liturgy and Commencement exercises on June 3 and 4. 

We are blessed to have Bishop Brennan, Bishop of Brooklyn with us to celebrate the Liturgy along with Bishop Henning 

and many priests of Rockville Centre. In addition, Bishop Henning will be with us and preside at our Commencement 

ceremony. 

 

The last day of classes for underclassmen will be June 8. That evening the Science Department will host an Evening of 

Science Research for many of our students and parents.  School and Regents Exams will begin on June 10 and continue 

to June 24. The Fourth Marking Period Report Cards will be posted on June 27. Let us all make every effort to do our 

best as we end this school year. 

 

June allows us to celebrate our Dads who have shown us great love and have sacrificed for each of us. The month also 

allows us to honor the Feast of our Patron, Saint Anthony on June 13 and on June 19, we commemorate the 

Emancipation of enslaved African-Americans. 

 

Throughout the year, the Mothers’ and Fathers’ Guild members have spent countless hours assisting us with so many 

activities all for the betterment of our students; I want to take this opportunity to thank these wonderful parents and 

alumni parents who give so much to all of us.   

 

Finally, I would be remiss if I did not mention the recent tragedies that have plagued our nation both in Buffalo, New 

York and in Uvalde, Texas. We have all been affected by the images displayed these days and realize the importance of 

life. Our prayers go out to all those who have lost someone due to these senseless tragedies. As a school, we have 

been praying for all involved and assuring our students of their safety here at school. I am certain that these 

conversations are also occurring in your homes. 

 

As the Summer months are now upon us, I pray that these days will be filled with much needed rest and relaxation. Be 

certain of my gratitude, prayers and support. If I can be of any assistance, feel free to contact me here at school. 

  

 

 

 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


